From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, November 24, 2022 3:39:10 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, November 24, 2022 12:30 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Najla Haidar
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear OEB,

At this current minimum wage rate, life and high cost of living expenses in Ontario, I can barely afford to pay my
bills. Even if energy rebates exist, they are still insufficient amount per household. I disagree with the increase new

rate which is told to be taking into effect in January 2023.

I ask you to please refrain from any increased cost to help Ontariens and citizen be able to have an affordable life.
Increased gas energy costs will only damage and make Ontariens struggle with higher bills and suffer even more.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Thank you for not making it happen.

Najla Haidar

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



